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23rd January 2024 

 
Dear Valued Bidders, 

TENDER CANCELLATION: RE-ADVERTISEMENT: FCA INVITATION TO TENDER 

FOR SUPPLY OF BRAND-NEW VEHICLE_ TENDER NO. FCA/SSUCO001/2024 

 

We write to inform you that the tender for supply of brand new vehicle with tender number 
fca/ssuco001/2024 and closing date of 5th February 2024 at 4:30 PM has been cancelled 
due to internal reasons. 

We appreciate your interest in the tender and your decision to work with us. We apologise for 
the inconvenices this cancellation may have caused however, we encourage you to 
participate in other opportnuities that may become available in the future. 

 
Thank you,  
FCA Procurement Department. 

 


